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The IAICDV respects the property rights of the Novato School District and agrees that the Novato School 
District should have the ability to keep Ice Cream Trucks off school property, or property that is adjacent 
to school property, during school days and hours. 
 
 
In an effort to resolve the current issue in Novato, and to provide a win-win balance between the rights of 
the Novato School District and the rights of the hundreds of thousands of people who depend on the Ice 
Cream Truck industry for a living, I respectfully present the following proposed addition to the City of 
Novato Ice Cream Truck vending code: 
 
“A person shall not vend within 1,500 feet of any property used as a school from one hour before the 
regular school day to one hour after the regular school day; provided, this subsection shall not apply on 
days when school is not attended by children nor when vending on school property has been approved in 
writing by the school principal.” 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns on this matter by contacting me directly at 816-
931-9969 ext. 236. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chris Long 
Legislative Chairperson 
International Association of Ice Cream Distributors and Vendors 
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